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Ry 4-20-64
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Dr. Arnold Belle, dean of the Montana State University School of 

Forestry, has been elected president of the Montana Conservation Council 

for the third time in a meeting at Lewistown. The council is a citizens' 

group which is seeking a coordinated program for the protection of natural 

resources in Montana. Currently, the council is setting up a program for 

water development in the state, according to Dean Bolle,
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